
Norfolk School Policy Subcommittee Minutes	
  
 

Superintendent’s Office 
 

Thursday, February 21, 2012 
 

 
Meeting opened at 12:15 PM 
 
Present:  Linda Andrews (School Committee), Dr. Claire Jackson (Interim Superintendent of  
  Schools), Ross Gilleland (Community Representative) 
 
 

• Approval of Policy Subcommittee minutes 2/1/2012. 
 

• Discussion and review of the following policies to be presented at the Norfolk School Committee Meeting 
on March 13, 2012: 
 

o Bringing topic of 6th grade recess to the next School Committee meeting for discussion. 
 

o GBEBC   Personal Gifts To School Personnel 
 No changes 

o KCD  Gifts To The Schools 
 No changes 

o KHA/JJE  Public Solicitation In The Schools 
 No changes 

o JLCCB  Managing Life Threatening Allergies and Other Medical Conditions 
 No changes 

o GBJ  Personnel Records 
 No changes 

 
 

To be discussed at the next Policy Subcommittee Meeting to be held on Tuesday, March 15, 2012. 
 

 GBD/BHC  Staff-SC Communications 
 

 GBGB Staff Health and Welfare 
 

 GBEB Staff Conduct 
 

 GBI Staff Participation in Political Activities 
 

 JFBB School Choice 
 

 JIE Pregnant Students 
 The Policy Sub-Committee meeting adjourned at 1:30 PM.   

 
 
        Submitted by Linda Andrews 


